
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and effects needed housing for URI 
students and badly needed revenue from tourism. I have rented out two houses for 14 years to students 
without a single call to police or from neighbors, who are all my friends. This experience is similar to the 
overwelming majority of property owners in Narragansett.  
Thank you for your work.  
Tony and Jenn Gaffney  
16 Angell Road, Narragansett RI 
 


